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August 28, 1972 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
Route 8 
Frederick, Md. 21701 

Dear Sir: 

The Secret Service is unable to furnish you with the 
information requested in your letter of August 19, 1972. We do 
not have such information and any documents we had have been 
transferred to the Archives. 

As you know in a letter dated December 8, 1970, the 
Office of Administration of the General Services Administration 
denied your appeal concerning the "memorandum of transfer" 
of the materials relating to the autopsy of President Kennedy. 
This "memorandum of transfeig  is not in the possession of the 
United States Secret Service, but if it was, access to it would 
be denied on the same basis as it was denied by the General 
Services Administration. 

Further request for information concerning the 
assassination of President Kennedy should be, as indicated 
heretofore, addressed to the Archivist of the United States. 

Very truly yours, 

Thomas J. Kelley 
Assistant Director 


